Pleasant Grove School Community Council Meeting held 9/2/14
Welcome by Tim Brantley

Juliet nominated Sara Parcell as Chair of the Council. Seconded by Laura Rytting, vote took place and
motion passed.

Mark Clements nominated himself as Vice Chair. Seconded by Cindy Hill, vote took place and motion
passed.

Update on Construction:

e Construction of 8 New Tennis courts has started on the East end of the property which was
previously Battle Creek Park.

e New Student Parking has been completed in the same area

e New Marching Band field is still under construction.

e New Field House is a little behind schedule due to some changes in the blue print but is
scheduled to be completed by next August.

Proposed Meeting schedule:

Meetings for this year will be held on the Third Tuesday of the month at 12:00. There was a Brief
discussion about holding the meeting in the evening. Board voted to keep the meeting at noon.

Other:

It was proposed that at a future meeting we invite a member of the Math department to the meeting to
discuss the implementation of the Secondary 2 & 3 curriculum.

It was proposed that in a future meeting to look at the effectiveness of the advocates in helping PGHS
with its graduation rate.



